Mr. Rhoades, i am writing you, in response, to an email i received from Kim Thatcher. | am
opposing SB 941, on the grounds, that the Senate, hasn't had time to truly discuss it, and that,
Oregonians, haven't had a full explanation about it. It seems to me, that this is the same old,
Democratic, tactic, of how to screw the people, with out them knowing it.

Thank You, John R. Henke
Keizer, Or.



